
 
 
3rd June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Pease find attached our Risk Assessments and Policies specifically linked to Covid-19. 
 
Please read through them thoroughly. If you have any comments or queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me to discuss them 
(headteacher@marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk). 
 
Once you are happy with the measures in place, please sign the agreement below. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Teresa Bosley 
 

 
Covid-19 Parent Agreement – June 2020 
 
Child(ren)’s names:  
 
I/We have read the Covid-19 risk assessment/ policy and are happy with the measures in 
place. 
 
I/We will continue to strictly follow personal social distancing and the latest Government 
Guidelines. 
 
I/We I will notify The Acorn Federation immediately if I/We, my family or anyone I/ We have 
been in close contact with develop symptoms of Coronavirus and I/We will attend a testing 
station at the earliest opportunity. 
 
I/We understand that children in attendance will be expected to social distance from each 
other and that they will not share equipment or resources. 
 
I/We understand that there will be times when the children may not follow social distancing 
expectations, particularly when outside. 
 
I/We understand that children in attendance will be expected to follow the procedures 
outlined in our revised Behaviour Policy. 
 
Signed: 
 
Date: 
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